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Top DEP Stories 
   
WTAE: Air Quality Day issued for ozone in Allegheny County 
https://www.wtae.com/article/allegheny-county-code-orange-air-quality-code-orange/44451492 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania under statewide drought watch  
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pennsylvania-under-statewide-drought-watch/  
 
Bradford Era: Drought watch remains for all of Pa. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/drought-watch-remains-for-all-of-pa/article_54b4e970-1cfe-
11ee-a1c0-d70fc61a743d.html 
 
Butler Eagle: State of Pennsylvania under drought watch 
https://www.butlereagle.com/section/local-news/?read-more 
 
Daily Local: Pennsylvania remains under drought watch despite recent rainfall 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/07/07/pennsylvania-remains-under-drought-watch-despite-recent-
rainfall/ 
 
Pocono Record:  Munro, Pike Counties show decrease in drought conditions  
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/weather/2023/07/08/drought-map-despite-improvements-
much-of-nepa-still-abnormally-dry/70390866007/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Drought watch continues for all 67 counties 
https://www.dailyitem.com/drought-watch-continues-for-all-67-counties/article_2c857d2c-1d0b-11ee-
9eca-2b5076a21439.html  
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
Allegheny Front: NORFOLK SOUTHERN FINISHES SOIL REMEDIATION UNDER EAST PALESTINE TRAIN 
TRACKS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/norfolk-southern-finishes-soil-remediation-under-east-palestine-train-
tracks/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pa.’s Casey, Fetterman, back rule boosting transparency on trains carrying toxic 
material 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/pas-casey-fetterman-back-rule-boosting-transparency-on-trains-
carrying-toxic-material-24177883 
 
AP: Rail union says Virginia derailment renews questions about Norfolk Southern’s safety practices 
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-derailment-virginia-cfba9fccb52d1bbcf02134bca2717254 
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Mentions   
 
Penn State News: Created due to mining accident, PA Mine Map Atlas has served state for a decade 
https://www.psu.edu/news/institutes-energy-and-environment/story/created-due-mining-accident-pa-
mine-map-atlas-has-served/  
 
Allegheny Front: PA. LEADS IN EV INCENTIVES, BUT LAGS IN PLANNING AND GOALS, REPORT SAYS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-electric-vehicles-incentives-plans/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Cities have long made plans for extreme heat. Are they enough in a warming 
world? 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/cities-global-warming-extreme-heat-20230709.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: James Hansen, whose Senate testimony made waves in 1988, was right about 
climate change 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/climate-change-james-hansen-testimony-35-years-20230710.html 
 
Pennlive: Carbon capture and storage will help Pennsylvania and the nation 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/07/carbon-capture-and-storage-will-help-pennsylvania-and-
the-nation-opinion.html 
 
Allegheny Front: FOREST OWNERS LOOK TO THE CARBON MARKET TO HELP MANAGE THEIR TREES 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-forest-owners-carbon-market-climate-change/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Biden's climate law will supercharge emerging green tech globally 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/07/10/biden-climate-green-tech-
sustainable-aviation-fuel-clean-hydrogen-direct-air-capture/stories/202307090080 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Daily Local: SMALL TALK: Cooling off while floating down moving water 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/07/09/small-talk-cooling-off-while-floating-down-moving-water/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Tropical bird spotted for the first time in Pennsylvania at Middle Creek, 
Lancaster County 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/tropical-bird-spotted-for-the-first-time-in-pennsylvania-at-
middle-creek-lancaster-county/article_a3ce982c-1ea1-11ee-8236-c3fc007b0f92.html 
 
York Dispatch: 'If you take this space, where will we replace it?': Residents oppose rezoning of former 
Red Lion Country Club 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/07/07/if-you-take-this-space-where-will-we-
replace-it-residents-oppose-rezoning-of-former-red-lion-country/70390873007/ 
 
FOX43: The 20,000th acre of farmland being preserved in Dauphin County 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/dauphin-county-celebrates-20000-acre-of-farmland-
preservation/521-0c35d4a7-e90a-4c1b-8959-0a1e842906e6 
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WJAC: PA Game Commission to conduct additional public survey on reintroducing American Marten 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/pa-game-commission-to-conduct-additional-public-survey-on-
reintroducing-american-marten# 
 
The Northside Chronicle: Spotted lanternflies soon to return to the Northside 
https://www.thenorthsidechronicle.com/2023/07/10/spotted-lanternflies-soon-return-northside/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Want to work in a Canoebicle? It's coming to the Allegheny River 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/drinks/2023/07/08/leinenkugel-canoebicle-canoe-pittsburgh-
summer-shandy/stories/202307070081 
 
Public Source: Sunny’s Community Garden grows beyond the Hill District to second location in 
Manchester 
https://www.publicsource.org/sunnys-community-garden-hill-district-manchester-pittsburgh/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Land trust expands effort at St. Xavier site in Unity 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/land-trust-expands-effort-at-st-xavier-site-in-unity/ 
 
Mining 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania company seeks former mine lands for reforestation 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-07-08/mine-lands-reforestation-company  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Allegheny Front: ACTIVISTS RALLY TO PREVENT FRACKING UNDER OHIO’S SALT FORK STATE PARK 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/activists-rally-to-prevent-fracking-under-ohio-salt-fork-state-park/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Tractor-trailer carrying sand overturns in East Finley  
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/tractor-trailer-carrying-sand-overturns-in-east-
finley/article_03618298-1ce7-11ee-b33b-e3926b8dc935.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Olympus Energy drops appeal for denied well pad in West Deer; residents to fight one 
recently approved 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/olympus-energy-drops-appeal-for-denied-well-pad-in-
west-deer-residents-declare-victory-plan-to-fight-recently-approved-one/ 
 
Public News Service: Report: Oil and Gas Air Pollution Effects Health of Pennsylvanians 
https://www.publicnewsservice.org/2023-07-10/environment/report-oil-and-gas-air-pollution-effects-
health-of-pennsylvanians/a85231-1 
 
PFAS 
 
WHYY: Philadelphia region among hotspots for PFAS in tap water, study finds 
https://whyy.org/articles/pfas-private-public-drinking-water-us-geological-survey-study-philadelphia/ 
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Vector Management 
 
Allegheny Front: CLIMATE CHANGE IN PA. IS INCREASING RISK OF LYME DISEASE, OTHER TICK-BORNE 
ILLNESSES 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/climate-change-in-pa-is-increasing-risk-of-lyme-disease-other-tick-
borne-illnesses/ 
 
Waste 
 
Record-Argus: Glass recycling coming to Greenville as pilot program 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/glass-recycling-coming-to-greenville-as-pilot-program/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Union County residents line up for free recycling 
https://dailyitem-cnhi.newsmemory.com?selDate=20230708&goTo=A001&artid=2  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: 'Every Bottle Back' aids Pittsburgh recycling 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-every-bottle-back-aids-pittsburgh-recycling/  
 
Water 
 
The Mercury: Flash flooding closes roads, prompts water rescues in Berks County; Reading airport sets 
rainfall record with more than 5 inches 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/07/09/downpours-with-watches-and-warnings-sunday-for-berks-
county/ 
 
CBS News: Flood Warning in effect for Schuylkill River after weekend of heavy rain in Philadelphia region 
https://www.cbsnews.com/philadelphia/news/flood-warning-schuylkill-river-philadelphia-weather/ 
 
LehighValley Live: Bethlehem Township nursing home resident tests positive for legionnaires disease  
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2023/07/bethlehem-twp-nursing-home-resident-tests-positive-
for-legionnaires-disease.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Officials at odds over now-paused wildlife refuge plan to protect French Creek 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/officials-at-odds-over-now-paused-wildlife-refuge-plan-to-
protect-french-creek/article_5220f6e2-1c43-11ee-a3b8-af80cfdaf3b0.html 
 
Pennlive: How much rainfall did parts of central Pa. receive? 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/07/how-much-rainfall-did-parts-of-central-pa-receive.html 
 
York Dispatch: Digging in on the fight to remove lead water pipes 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2023/07/09/digging-in-on-the-fight-to-remove-lead-water-
pipes/70396285007/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Some cities are digging up water mains and leaving lead pipe in the ground 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/national/some-cities-are-digging-up-water-mains-and-leaving-
lead-pipe-in-the-ground/article_c24106ad-bb14-5d68-9609-dd9fab710ae6.html 
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Reading Eagle: Flash flooding closes roads, prompts water rescues in Berks County; Reading airport sets 
rainfall record with more than 5 inches 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/07/09/downpours-with-watches-and-warnings-sunday-for-berks-
county/ 
 
abc27: Flooding impacting portions of Central Pennsylvania 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/flood-watch-issued-for-portions-of-central-pennsylvania/ 
 
CBS21: Sunday storms flood parts of central Pennsylvania 
https://local21news.com/news/local/gallery-sunday-storms-flood-parts-of-central-pennsylvania# 
 
WFMZ: Floodwaters turn Berks roads, yards into rivers 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/floodwaters-turn-berks-roads-yards-into-
rivers/article_535312e4-1ec2-11ee-a58a-4b9f803021a0.html 
 
WFMZ: Laureldale residents complain about drainage issues during major flooding 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/laureldale-residents-complain-about-drainage-issues-during-
major-flooding/article_1b5d8d52-1eb7-11ee-a3d9-e75ea4e03c19.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Boil water advisory still in place in parts of McElhattan 
https://www.lockhaven.com/uncategorized/2023/07/boil-water-advisory-still-in-place-in-parts-of-
mcelhattan/  
 
Renovo Record: Boil water advisory continues for part of Wayne Township 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/97109  
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Shining daylight on the Chesapeake Bay’s buried streams 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/pollution/shining-daylight-on-the-chesapeake-bay-s-buried-
streams/article_28969f4a-1ce6-11ee-a920-ebfc9a095586.html   
 
WNEP: PA Outdoor Life: Drone submarine demonstration by Bradford County Conservation District 
https://www.wnep.com/article/entertainment/television/pa-outdoor-life/drone-submarine-
demonstration-daniel-rhodes-bradford-county-conservation-district/523-be9f666b-ea2a-49c1-bf56-
4ed4d41428c4  
 
WNEP: PA Outdoor Life: American eels released by Northeast Bradford School District and Bradford 
County Conservation District 
https://www.wnep.com/article/entertainment/television/pa-outdoor-life/northeast-bradford-school-
district-american-eel-release-daniel-rhodes-aaron-henning-bradford-county-conservation-district/523-
4223ad91-45c9-47f6-902b-068c8aa08fb9  
 
Tribune-Review: Boat sinks on Allegheny River off the North Shore 
https://triblive.com/local/boat-sinks-on-allegheny-river-off-the-north-shore/ 
 
KDKA: River Rescue crews called to scene of sinking boat on Allegheny River 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/river-rescue-crews-called-to-scene-of-sinking-boat-on-
allegheny-river/  
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https://triblive.com/local/boat-sinks-on-allegheny-river-off-the-north-shore/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/river-rescue-crews-called-to-scene-of-sinking-boat-on-allegheny-river/
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WESA: Pennsylvania launches a second round of water assistance  
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2023-07-10/pennsylvania-water-assistance-round-two 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Donora council to seek answers on sewer line ownership 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/07/donora-council-to-seek-answers-on-sewer-line-
ownership/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Clarion News: Washington Twp. discusses dust solutions 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_5770f76f-ece9-52c6-ac72-
8cc36bed0b5c.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: When will the mayflies swarm in Lancaster County? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/when-will-the-mayflies-swarm-in-lancaster-
county/article_b65fd660-8ba0-11e9-a0ed-03383608fdac.html 
 
WTAE: After two-year pilot phase, e-scooters are scooting out of Pittsburgh 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-e-scooters-spin/44479640 
 
WESA: A casualty of the state budget stall: Spin scooters  
https://www.wesa.fm/development-transportation/2023-07-10/a-casualty-of-the-state-budget-stall-
spin-scooters  
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